

WINHILLS Year 1 and Year 2 Fortnightly Newsletter

30/06/2017

English

Year 1 children have been planning and writing a fictional story about a lion cub in the Savannah. They have enjoyed imagining what troubles the cub may face.

Year 2 children are preparing to be tour guides and explain all the wonderful and interesting things you can learn about at Woburn.

Mathematics

Year 1 children have been focusing on developing their knowledge of money through role play and adding different amounts.

Year 2 children have been learning to estimate by rounding to the nearest 10 as well as use their knowledge of addition and subtraction for inverse calculations.

KS1 trip to Woburn Safari Park

Year 1 and 2 thoroughly enjoyed their trip to the zoo. During the road safari they saw: bison, tigers, wolves, bears, lions, monkeys, zebras, giraffes (including the babies) and many other wonderful animals.

The children also had a talk about how animals have adapted to live in the Savannah and saw cheetah skin, zebra skin and a snake skin. Some children were brave enough to touch a milk snake or a cockroach!

We also learnt lots about Asian elephants and met 3 adult elephants and a baby elephant. They also watched a birds of prey demonstration.

It was a fantastic day.

Reminders

Please make sure that the children are completing their homework every week as well as reading with your child every day so they receive their '5 reads and a book talk' award.

All classes need PE kit on Tuesdays. Please ensure your child has correct PE kit, including trainers. No earrings must be worn for PE.

Please ensure that your child has a sunhat at water bottle in school everyday.





